Letter of Recommandation for Humphrey Tah 



The Programme Director 

Helvetas Cameroon (Swiss Association for International Cooperation)

P.O. Box 114 Bamenda – Cameroon 

Tel.: (+237) 336 17 30 

 

CBBIA-IAIA Small Grants Program, 

1330 23rd Street South, Suite C. Fargo, 

ND 58103 USA

To be sent by email: Project@iaia.org  







August 23rd, 2004 

 Subject: Letter of Recommendation for


Humphrey Mbiydzenyuy Tah

Plants Genetic Association (PGA)

P.O. Box 5269 Nkwen – Bamenda
 

 Dear Sir,

Humphrey Mbiydzenyuy Tah requested that Helvetas Cameroon should write a recommendation letter on his behalf, which is required for the CBBIA small grants. 

 

Humphrey Tah was employed in Helvetas Cameroon between 1993 to April 2004, as collaborator for the Programme for Sustainable Water Supply (PWS), responsible for Natural Resource Management (NRM) in catchment areas and watersheds. He was on the frontline; elaborating operational guidelines and capacity building strategies, as well as supervising and giving technical advise to the supported projects on water catchment protection, forestry development and bio-resource conservation as a whole; in the different management committees, farmers’ groups and at municipal councils level.

 

For all the time that Humphrey was working with Helvetas, he proved to be dedicated, purposeful and master of his subject.   

 

On this note, he is a most pleasant and helpful colleague who gets on well with everybody; irrespective of race, tribe and/or religion, skills, competence and confidence required to impact development efforts at all levels, aimed to promote and enhance the sustainable use of forest resources, particularly in the North West Province, Cameroon. 

 

Therefore, Helvetas Cameroon unreservedly recommends PGA on behalf of Mr. Tah to benefit from a CBBIA grant, which will facilitate their proposal on “Ecological Monitoring of Extinctive Medicinal Plants and Spices in Kov-vifem (Nso) and Kov-rifem (Mbiame) Montane Forests”.

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Markus Ischer 

Programme Director, Helvetas Cameroon 

